
1625 3rd Avenue North 
Great Falls, MT  59401 
Phone: (406) 727-5335 
Fax: (406) 727-5997 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Your Cleaver Brooks boiler and other boilers at your location may be faced with 
addressing the upcoming EPA requirements, starting January 2014. There are too 
many details to cover in this short letter. Basically it’s a three step process. Step1—
determine if your facility is Major Source or Area Source.  Step2—determine 
subcategory.  Step3—address compliance requirements.  Please see below for 
web address for complete EPA Compliance Resources. 
 
Vemco is the Cleaver-Brooks representative for the State of Montana and we are 
here to support your efforts to meet the new EPA compliance standards.  We also 
offer the full line of Cleaver Brooks parts & supplies, many which are stocked in 
our Great Falls warehouse. This includes Fireside Gasket Kits, Water Gaskets, 
Refractory, & Operating Controls to mention a few. We also offer Boiler & Burner 
Upgrades as well as Monitoring Equipment and Data Storage to meet the new EPA 
standards.   
 
Vemco also has certified technicians that can be on site during any future 
inspections, boiler tune-ups, or efforts to meet EPA requirements.  For some tips 
on boiler tune-ups please go to http://www.cleaverbrooks.com/Reference-
Center/Resource-Library/Tip-Sheets/2014-Tip-Sheets/Index.aspx  
 
For full access to the EPA compliance requirements, please go to 
http://www.vemcoinc.com/mt/products/mt.html.  From there scroll down to 
Cleaver Brooks and click their link.  Go to the Reference Center (tab at the 
middle of the page) then scroll down to EPA Compliance. 
 
For any assistance with the EPA requirements feel free to contact us. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joe Casini 
406-403-0164  
joec@vemcoinc.com 
 
 

Robert Temple 
406-403-0165 
robertt@vemco.com 
 
 

Darrell Wilson 
406-403-0163 
darrellw@vemcoinc.com 


